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QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 
 

Members who would like to ask questions of the Board at the Annual General Meeting are invited to 
complete this form and submit their questions in writing to the Company Secretary, PO Box 146, Chatswood 
NSW 2057 by 5.00pm AEST on Tuesday 13 August 2024. While each question may not be responded to 
individually, a response will be given to as many of the frequently asked questions as possible at the Annual 
General Meeting and those answers will be published in the 2024 Spring Digest.  

Note: Please ensure your question is succinct. 
 
 

Member's Name 
  

Membership Number 
 

  QUESTION/S   

 
This Form must be received by the Company Secretary, 

via mail to PO Box 146 Chatswood NSW 2057 or email to 
ceo@fov.org.au 

5.00pm AEST Tuesday 13 August 2024. 

Signed: Date: 


